
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

June 6,2013 

Mr. Michael P. Gallagher 
Vice President, license Renewal 
Exelon Generation Company, LLC 
200 Exelon Way 
Kennett Square, PA 19348 

SUBJECT: 	 RECEIPT AND AVAILABILITY OF THE LICENSE RENEWAL APPLICATION 
FOR THE BYRON NUCLEAR STATION, UNITS 1 AND 2, AND THE 
BRAIDWOOD NUCLEAR STATION, UNITS 1 AND 2 

Dear Mr. Gallagher: 

On May 29, 2013, the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) received the Exelon 
Generation Company, LLC, application for renewal of operating licenses for Byron Nuclear 
Station, Units 1 and 2, and Braidwood Nuclear Station, Units 1 and 2. We are currently 
performing an acceptance review for docketing in accordance with the requirements of 
Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations Section 2.101 (10 CFR 2.101), and will notify you of 
the results of our review. Should the NRC staff determine that the application is acceptable for 
docketing, a schedule for the review will then be provided to you. 

We have enclosed for your information a copy of the notice relating to your application that is 
being sent to the Office of the Federal Register for publication. 

I am pleased to announce the appointment of Mr. John Daily as the project manager for the 
safety review, and Ms. Lois James and Mr. Tam Tran as project managers for the 
environmental reviews of your license renewal application. Please forward copies of license 
renewal correspondence to Mr. Daily, Ms. James, or Mr. Tran as appropriate. Mr. Joel Wiebe 
continues to remain responsible for the project management of all issues other than license 
renewal for the Byron and Braidwood Nuclear Stations. 



If you have any questions on this matter, please contact Mr. Daily by telephone at 301-415-3873 
or e-mail at John.Daily@nrc.gov, Ms. James at 301-415-3306 or e-mail at Lois.James@nrc.gov, 
or Mr. Tran at 301-415-3617 or bye-mail at Tam.Tran nrc. , as appropriate. 

i, DirectorW. Lubin 
. ision of License Renewal 

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 

Docket Nos. 50-454, 50-455, 50-456, and 50-457 
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If you have any questions on this matter, please contact Mr. Daily by telephone at 301-415-3873 
or e-mail at John.Daily@nrc.gov, Ms. James at 301-415-3306 or email at Lois.James@nrc.gov, 
or Mr. Tran at 301-415-3617 or e-mail at Tam.Tran@nrc.gov, as appropriate. 

Sincerely, 

IRA! 

John W. Lubinski, Director 
Division of License Renewal 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
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